
FEEDBACK FROM CONSULTATION RESULTS OF THE SCRAP METAL 

DEALERS POLICY 2024-2029 

 

Item LA 24/4 referred from Licensing and Appeals Committee of 26 March 2024 

 

The report of the Interim Chief Executive provided the results of the consultation on 

proposed changes to the Council’s Scrap Metal Dealers Policy 2024-29.  The 

consultation ran from 9 October 2023 to 30 November 2023, during which no 

representations were received.   

 

RECOMMENDED*: That the proposed changes to the Scrap Metal Dealers Policy 

2024-2029, be approved. 

 

*Recommended to Council 

 

 


